
“2016 Show Year”                                                                                                                      
Calendar is up on the website for all to see... 
So if any members are able to offer a hand of help please 

email:  shows@catzinc.org 

“Show Sponsorship”                    
We have some great companies on board                      

OriVet, Comfy Pet, Pet Corp, Jimbo’s & Whiskas just to 
name a few   

We look forward to seeing you all at the 
shows this year.  

“Show Catering”                                
Once again Christine Tracey will have her 
wonderful food & Drinks at every show.  

“Finance”                                                                                                                      
Closing Balance as at the February 
2016 Board of Directors meeting is: 

$14,994.34 

“Next BOD Meeting”                                                                                                                      
Our next Board of Directors meeting 

is on 3rd April 2016 @ The                   
Birkenhead Library for 11am.                     
“All Full Members welcome” 

“ Catz Inc. Webmaster  Update & Request” 

To all Catz Inc. members the website is now live, but we still need your help with 
images, We need photos of your amazing cats all breeds needed if you could 

please email the photos to: webmaster@catzinc.org along with the cats name and 
breed. This would be of a great help, and we thank you in advance.                               

Please also know that even thou the site is live there are still improvements being 
made each week and will keep being done until it is finished to the point of                    

only needing to up date as shows happen and                                    
changes are requested.  

www.catzinc.org 

“Great Lake Show”                                 

In the beautiful Taupo              
Don’t forget to enter 

Entries must be in to                              
Irene Brooks by:                                

Post Marked Friday 1st April  

Please contact Irene for more Information 
with regards to the show on Email: 

brooksire@gmail.com 

We would be grateful for  any & 
all  Help on show day  

March 2016 

“Pre Easter Show”                                                                                                                      

Last day to enter ~ Entry Fee is only $45per cat/kitten                                
All entries due in by tomorrow to June Mateer at                             

rakesha@xtra.co.nz 


